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As an extension to the existing procedures for the approval of providers of services under the OAA Continuing Education 
Program, in order for any former staff member or former member of the OAA Council to receive payment of any level or 
form of service provided to the OAA, within three years of their departure from the OAA or Council, Council approval is 
required. 


